
NORFOLK SCHOOLS’ FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION 
 
FAO: HEAD OF PE AND TEACHERS INTERESTED IN GIRLS’ FOOTBALL 
 
Humbletoft 
12 Chapel Street, Barford 
Norwich  NR9 4AB                  Tel:01603 759408   Email:msdracup@waitrose.com
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
A meeting has been arranged for all teachers interested in the development of football 
for girls at Secondary Schools’ level through the fixture programmes organised by 
Norfolk Schools’ F.A. 
Details of the meeting: 
Date :  Wednesday, 25th May, 2005     Venue :   Hewett High School 
Time :  the meeting will start at 4.30 p.m. prompt. 
Directions :  Enter the school campus via GATE 1 or GATE 2 in Cecil Road.  
   
I am not including an agenda with this notification but it will be available at the 
meeting. However, there will be an item on each of the competitions organised last 
season. It will include a brief report, giving details of successes and difficulties. 
It is intended that the programmes of competitions for season 2005-2006 will cater 
again for U13’s, U14’s, U16’s and U19’s in one format or another. There is no 
negotiation on the U13’s Coca Cola and the U14’s and U19’s 5-a-side competitions. 
However, are there any concerns about the U14’s and U16’s league and cup 
competitions? If you have concerns, how can they be rectified? Is it simply a matter of 
adjusting the current formats? 
Or is there a need to re-organise the format altogether? Whatever proposals are 
agreed about the structure and organisation of these competitions there must be an 
assurance that the obligations of entry are fulfilled satisfactorily. The meeting will 
provide an opportunity for managers of school teams to express their opinions on the 
arrangements and organisation for last season. With constructive criticisms and 
positive proposals we will be able to develop a more successful structure. It will also 
be an opportunity for teachers of schools previously uninvolved to find out the 
necessary information about possible entry.  
 
The two league competitions – Mandy Price (KES) will co-ordinate again. 
Volunteers are needed: 

1. to co-ordinate the Knockout competitions; 
2. to assist in the management of the County squads; 
3. to be the physio (preferably female) for the U14’s squad. 
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting but wish to have your opinions considered, 
you are welcome to write to me and include your letter with the reply slip. 
Yours sincerely,   
 
Stuart Dracup  

 
 
Name of teacher _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
School _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
I will / will not be attending the meeting at Hewett High School on Thursday, 5th July. 
 
Please return this reply slip to Stuart Dracup. (The address is at the head of 
the letter.) 

mailto:msdracup@waitrose.com

